
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

VILLAGE OF HANOVER 

PROPOSED ZONING AMENDMENTS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Hanover Planning & Development Committee is holding a 

Public Hearing on Wednesday, April 9, 2025 at 5:00 PM at the village hall located at 200 New Home Dr 

NE, Newark, Oh 43055. The public hearing is to solicit feedback on the proposed Zoning Code that has 

undergone a complete update. The clerk shall maintain on file copies for review upon request. 

Dave Molnar, Planning President 

Rex Adkins, Zoning Inspector 

Nicole Gieseler, Clerk 


